
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

June 6, 2019 

 

Haul Crossing on Highway 22X at 24 Street 

 
Location: Westbound Highway 22X at the intersection with 24 Street S.W. 
 
Impacts: 

 Haul trucks crossing Highway 22X resulting in periodic stoppages of traffic 

 Traffic control personnel directing vehicles 
 
Reason: Moving material for construction of new road in the median of Highway 22X 
 
 
 
Start date: Friday, April 12, 2019  
 
Completion date: Sunday, June 9, 2019 
 
Work hours:  

 Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 Sunday from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Speed reduction: 50 km/h from 70 km/h (when the haul is active) 
 
 
 
Other information: 24 Street in the median of Highway 22X is closed to public traffic 

 

 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area.  
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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http://www.swcrrproject.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/SWCRR_24Street_22X_Mar11.pdf


 

 

 


